
From: ZAIDI, Wajeeha [mailto:zaidiw@who.int]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 3:47 PM 
To: Imran Ali 

Cc: MEMON, Junaid Gul; adeel_ali90@hotmail.com 
Subject: UCPO Adeel 

 
Dear Imran 
 
As discussed over phone with you, UCPO Adeel from UC 4 Baldia Town was not in the training yesterday 
or today. I called him today 5 times. He answered the 5th time and told he is in Ziauddin Hospital due to 
an emergency with his daughter. I have counselled him, warned him, scolded him and what not about 
his irresponsible behavior but I have not seen much improvement. Even today he failed to inform me 
about his absence. Kindly look into the matter. 
 
Regards 
 
Dr Wajeeha Zaidi 
 
High Risk Coordinator  
District West 
WHO – PEI 
0321 - 82825049 
 


